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On Friday, November 26, 2010 Ian Baillie will be having a Math Olympics for the End-of-the-Month activity. We will be having some Math competitions and some Game-Based Math activities and snacks! It should be a great time! Students will remain with their Grade level as they move from station to station. If at all possible your child should wear a T-shirt of the following color:

Kindergarten- Blue            
Grade 1- Yellow            
Grade 2- Green
Grade 3- Red

We could really use some help at some of the stations. If you are able to help out please fill out the information below and return it to your child’s teacher.

Thank you so much!
*** Anyone who would like to volunteer and/or supervise field trips must ensure they complete the volunteer package, which includes policy 701 and a criminal record check. Copies must be given to the school. Thank you for helping our school to provide a safe learning environment for our students.

____ I am able to volunteer and I have passed in a copy of my 2010-2011 criminal record check and policy 701.

Child’s Name_____________________________________________

Parent’s Name____________________________________________







[image: image2.jpg]



